
 

Report 

 

An awareness programme was conducted on 20.09.2020  at the 

College premise regarding the guidelines of Grievance Redressal of the 

Institutions. The president of Grievance Redressal Committee Dr. 

Manoshika Baruah address the meeting, explain the guidelines and advise 

the students to abide by the rules & regulations of the institution. The 

president further informed the Students about the consequences of 

violations of the guidelines. The president further talked about the 

importance of the guidelines & how it is helpful to maintain peaceful 

environment and develop spirit of brotherhood and friendship. 

 

 

 


